
AS/jaj 
 
 
29th March 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
With two terms of the academic year now complete I trust you have a safe and relaxing 
Easter break.   
 
Upon your child’s return on Monday 16th April 2018 we expect all pupils to arrive on time 
at 8.45am in full school uniform which includes the wearing of plain black shoes along 
with a bag, planner and equipment.  This will ensure a quick and efficient start to the 
summer term and allow our pupils ‘to be the best they can be’ in their academic studies. 
 
I must mention that throughout the Easter break our Year 11 pupils, along with the 
dedicated staff at Bloxwich Academy, will be working hard in preparation for the 
forthcoming GCSE examination series.  It is not just Year 11 who will be focussing on 
exams; the summer term will culminate in all pupils sitting examinations in every subject 
to demonstrate the progress they are making at Bloxwich Academy. 
 
With the many things that have taken place at Bloxwich Academy it is hard to single out 
one in particular.  In order to keep up to date with the activities our pupils have taken part 
in please log on to the Bloxwich Academy website www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk or follow 
us on Twitter at Bloxwich Academy. 
 
Once again may I stress that all mobile phones are banned at Bloxwich Academy and may 
I thank you in advance for your support with this. 
 
Please note the forthcoming events:- 
 
Year 10 Progress Evening    Wednesday 18th April 2018  
Year 8 Progress Evening   Thursday 10th May 2018 
Year 6 Induction Evening   Tuesday 3rd July 2018 
Year 7 End of First Year Evening  Thursday 5th July 2018 
 
 
Have a great Easter break and I look forward to meeting you all during the summer term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
A Seager 
Headteacher 


